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Across

1 The Ten 
Commandments are 
good examples of 
objective ____ or 
morality (5)

3 Both good and bad 
actions are ____ 
forming (5)

5 The summary of the 
whole Gospel (3,6)

9 The P in the STOP 
process stands for 
this word and involves 
asking God for help 
(4)

10 Good intentions 
cannot justify ____ 
means (4)

12 Indicates what good 
(or evil) you want to 
happen (9)

14 The ____ of an 
action-answers to 
the questions that 
begin with who, when, 
where, and how- 
cannot make an 
action that is evil 
good or right (13)

15 We must slow down 
and seek ____ so that 
you can hear God 
speaking to us (7)

16 A ____ question 
involves what you will 
do. Is what you will do 
good or bad? (4)

17 Jesus encouraged 
people to pray ____ 
(8)

Down

2 The ____ are the 
course of action or 
how something is 
accomplished (5)

4 A gift of the Holy 
Spirit whereby “the 
pope and bishops in 
union with him can 
definitively proclaim a 
doctrine of faith or 
morals for the belief 
of the faithful” (13)

5 For an action to be 
morally good, both 
the moral ____ of 
your action (what you 
do) and your intention 
(why you do it) must 
be good (6)

6 Human ____ helps us 
recognize and judge 
which actions 
correspond to the true 
good (6)

7 The O in the STOP 
process stands for 
this word and involves 
soliciting advice (6)

8 A ____ question 
helps uncover the 
motive or intention for 
performing an action 
(3)

9 This sacrament is 
intended above all for 
Catholics who have 
fallen into grave sin 
since their Baptism 
(7)

11 One of the two parts 
of prayer (9)

13 Prayer is communion 
and is best 
understood as 
abiding, as sharing in 
the ____ of God (8)

15 A common aphorism: 
“____ an act, reap a 
habit; ____ a habit, 
reap a character; 
____ a character, 
reap a destiny.” 
(same word in each 
blank) (3)


